
 

Each newsletter we will introduce a member of staff to you. 

I am pleased to introduce Khadija, Daksha and Cheryl. 

 

Hi my name is Khadija and I work in the Toddler room. I have been working in 

childcare for 14 years. I have two children and I love spending all my spare time 

with them. I can’t wait to share all of my experiences and skills with the 

children at Odds. 

Just a few reminders – 

  

                               

 

  

 

 

Hi my name is Daksha and I work in the baby room 5 days a week. I have 2 

daughters and In my spare time I like to go on walks with our dog Pablo who is 

a Maltese poodle. 

I really enjoying reading, watching tv and listening to music. 

I enjoying working at the nursery it is a very rewarding job. 

Hi my name is Cheryl and I work in the baby room 4 days a week. I am Level 2 

qualified. I have a 2 year old boy who I enjoy taking for bike rides when I am 

not working. In my spare time I enjoying seeing my friends and enjoying 

watching Disney movies.  

Please only 1 

parent to drop 

off and collect 

your child. 

Remember to 

use a Mask 

when 

collecting and 

dropping off. 
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Upcoming 

events 

Thursday 4th March 2021- 

World book day, please join us 

in dressing up as your favourite 

character from a bedtime story. 

Also join us for a bedtime story 

at 7pm on Zoom. 

 

Wednesday 17th March 2021-  

St Patricks day join us in 

dressing in green. 

Friday 19th March 2021- 

Red Nose Day, please join us in 

dressing up in your best carnival 

outfit. 

Children’s Mental Health 

Awareness Week 
Baby  

This month in babies we have been exploring and physical 

development using balls to roll and kick them, building on 

bonds and relationships. The babies have enjoyed mark 

making on paper using crayons and chalk. Exploring the 

changes in weather we used paint in the snow. 

Toddler  

In the toddler room we have enjoyed using our senses during a 

herbs and spices activity, also using our senses during our 

favourite activity silly soap. 

To support Children’s Mental Health Awareness Week, we 

been talking about our emotions and feelings. The children 

have been using playdough to create faces of how they feel. 

The change in the weather allowed children to explore their 

senses outside  exploring snow and Ice which allowed the 

children to develop on their turn taking activities. 

Preschool  

In the preschool room we have been talking about our 

emotions, we have spent some time making emotion puppets. 

During focus times we have talked about what makes us happy 

and sad- we made a tree out of all of our feelings.  

Preschool children have really enjoyed the book ‘The Colour 

Monster’. 

The children made some paper plate faces of themselves and 

we spoke about how we feel. 


